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Public Notice Issued for a 30-Day Review & Comment Period
Adoption and Inclusion to ACOP and Admin Plan of

Medical Marijuana Policy

This notice is to advise the public that the Housing Authority of the Borough of Highland Park is
proposing to amend its Admissions and Continued Occupancy Policy (ACOP) and Section 8

Administrative Plan (Admin Plan) effective April 1, 2015.

This Medical Marijuana Policy will define the Highland Park Housing Authority’s plan of action
regarding admission/denial to and termination from the Public Housing (PH) and Housing Choice

Voucher (HCV) programs.

Any member of the public has the right to review this policy prior to its inclusion in the ACOP and
Admin Plan and make any comments regarding said policy.

The thirty (30) day comment period extends until 4:00 PM on Friday February 27, 2015. Anyone
wishing to make a comment may do so in writing to:

The Woodbridge Housing Authority
20 Bunns Lane

Woodbridge, NJ 07095
Attn: Kathy Blaha

Or

kb@woodbridgehousingauthority.org


